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Public Art Riverside Grants Now Accepting Applications 

 

RIVERSIDE, Calif. – The City of Riverside is inviting artists to apply for the Public Art Riverside 

(PAR) Grants for the 2024-2026 fiscal years. 

The grants are an investment that fosters a population of artists who can integrate with the local 

economy and contribute to the community. 

Applications are available here. For more information, please email specialevents@riversideca.gov 

The grants require a project proposal and are designed to help an individual artist and/or artists 

accomplish projects in Riverside that are accessible to the public. The grants will be especially 

attractive to artists who have a great idea or vision but lack resources.  

These small grants help artists fund their projects and display them throughout the city in public places 

and at events such as the Arts Walk. Their work contributes to the collective creative aesthetic of our 

community. 
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